
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with the UN representative to discuss developments in
the political scene in Iraq

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, met

with UN representative in Baghdad, Mrs Jeanin Plasschaert Wednesday 9/10/2019

His discussed with Plasschaert developments in the political scene in Iraq and the recent

demonstrations and challenges facing Iraq in the next phase.

His eminence, renewed his condemnation to use of violence in the demonstrations that resulted

in dozens of martyrs among demonstrators and security forces, called on the government to

invest the opportunity to provide quick services and solutions without relying on red tape and

bureaucracy.

His eminence held the House of Representatives responsible for approving the important laws,

called on the political blocs to expedite analysis and action of latest developments and seek

to end citizens' suffering of corruption and unemployment.


